
Will County Regional Office of Education 

 
Dear School Families: 

We are very proud to announce our winter reading program.  Participating in the program will 

not only be fun for the students, but will continue to sharpen their reading skills.   

This program will work as follows: 

 The book review forms are posted on our web site: www.willroe.org 

 Students may read a book of their choice or choose from our lists available on our 

website.  

 The program will run until March 15, 2012.  Students who submit six reviews will 

receive a certificate of recognition from the school for their effort and hard work.  

 We will be hosting a kick off at Barnes & Noble (2621 Plainfield Rd.  Joliet) on 

December 15th from 4pm-9pm.   

As the students complete the book review form, they will be entered into the monthly drawing 

for free prizes.  At the end of the program we will have a final drawing to win a Barnes and 

Noble Nook.  

     We encourage all of our students to participate in this worthwhile winter reading program. 

 

     
  

  

               
 

Happy Reading, 

Will County Regional Superintendent  

Dr. Jennifer Bertino-Tarrant     

http://www.willroe.org/


 

 

 

Date________________________ 

Student’s Name______________________________ 

Grade_________________________ 

School______________________________________________________ 

Book Title___________________________________________________________ 

Author_________________________________________ 

Book Review (Don’t spoil the ending!) 

Include a short summary (200 words or less) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you recommend this book?  (check one)                 Yes                      No 

 


